STRONGER TOGETHER

CONGRESS

Irish Congress of Trade Unions

18 December 2017

Dear Colin,

On behalf of the affiliates of the ICTU Public Services Committee on the attached list, | can confirm
that we are willing to be encompassed by the terms of the Public Service Pay and Pensions Act 2017,
in accordance with Section 2 (2) of the Act.

Yours sincerely,

Gy

Tom Geraghty

Secretary

Public Services Committee
irish Congress of Trade Unions
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